
PEAR BLOSSOM STREET FAIR 

 

AUTOMOTIVE   WOODWORKING   FABRICATING & WELDING   SMALL ENGINE   COMPUTER DESIGN   CONSTRUCTION AND MORE 

4/17/2024 

If you haven’t ever supported Walking Tall, please consider a one time donation or regular monthly      
donations to support and continue offering many skills to these young men. Thank you so much!                
Walking Tall: PO Box 3789 Central Point, OR 97502 or walkingtallso.org for online donations. 

And we know that God causes everything to work together for the good of those who love God and are 
called according to his purpose for them.                                                                                    

Romans 8:28 

Thank you for your prayers and support 

WT Redwood Products, a branch of Walking Tall 

Southern Oregon (WT), participated in the Pear 

Blossom Street Fair last Friday and Saturday. The 

event served as a platform for the young men from 

WT to showcase their handmade furniture and   

other crafted items. When WT young men turn 18, 

they get the opportunity to work for WT Redwood, 

where they learn the art of crafting furniture and 

gain knowledge of business operations. The fair   

allowed them to enhance their selling techniques 

and social skills, enabling them to communicate 

effectively with potential customers and share their 

knowledge of the products. These skills are crucial 

for building rapport with potential customers and 

supporters of Walking Tall.                                                  

Visit us at: wtredwood.com 


